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Email: bill.hoke@hovacinc.com

Dear Member of the EHS Class of ’54,

The scrapbook project is progressing very well.

The purpose of this letter is to request a fairly recent photo of you and your spouse or significant other for the “NOW” section of the scrapbook. The scrapbook will have at least three sections as follows:

INDIVIDUAL BIOGRAPHICAL SKETCHES

This section is essentially complete. We have 191 individual write-up’s completed to date.
THEN

This will contain nostalgia items such as group photos of elementary school classes (we have the 6th grade class of High Street and are looking for others), junior high newsletters, programs for high school plays and football games, etc. It also includes a beautifully written (by Carolyn Clausen Harrell) five-page description of Hanover 1936-1954 as viewed by someone growing up there.

NOW

This section will include the photos requested above. Initially, my plan was to include a current photo of each classmate which would show on that person’s individual biographical write-up. I changed my mind on that and decided to show just the Nornir picture in that section and create a separate “NOW” section for current photos. For those of you who are married or who have a significant other, I thought it would be nice to have a photo of both of you together in our “NOW” section.

You can send the photo to me at the above address. I’ll promptly return it to you a few days after I receive it. Please send the photo prior to December 7.
The support for the scrapbook project has been terrific. Doris Manahan Rohrbaugh has agreed to do the art for the covers and divider pages of the scrapbook. She taught art at Penn State and at Juniata. 

I think we will end up with a very nice scrapbook.

Regards,
Bill Hoke

